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From: ROBERT K
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] No Safe Injection Sites
Date: Monday, November 26, 2018 8:47:40 AM


It would be madness to do this to Denver.  Do not allow this wrong-headed idea to infect our city.
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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From: Kate Horton
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please Vote AGAINST the Safe Injection Site Proposal
Date: Monday, November 26, 2018 9:09:18 AM


Good morning,


I would like to register my opinion AGAINST establishing safe injection sites. We have kids
who go to school hungry, families that struggle to pay electrical bills in the winter, and an
incredible lack of mental health facilities. We have job programs for the homeless that are
always underfunded and overworked, schools that are struggling to fully staff their classrooms
(much less buy tissues or pencils), and police officers working double overtime because they
are understaffed. Respectfully, we have many better uses for our money than to supervise
people who choose to use illegal drugs.


Thank you,
Kate Horton
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